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I WHOLE-HEARTEDLY SUPPORT SB 611 - FOOD FOR ALL OREGONIANS! The 

benefits of expanding food assistance are well documented and extend beyond the 

families receiving assistance because they spend their dollars on groceries locally, 

boosting local economies. Research has found food assistance is linked to improved 

health outcomes for families and lower health care costs. By expanding food 

assistance, SB 611 will have wide-ranging positive impacts in communities across 

Oregon. 

 

Please move this bill along - it's the right thing to do for Oregon children, families, and 

communities. 


